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H I G H L I G H T S  

 

Statements in Bold appear in The Teacher, expanded Highlights are for Executive Members only 
 

1. Approved a recommendation that a full page ad be drafted for the February 23-24 Provincial Executive 
Meeting to challenge and refute the Minister’s comments around public education funding; 

 
2. Approved a recommendation that a contest be designed to gather the preferred method(s) of communication 

for NSTU members; 
 
3. Approved a recommendation that the Governance & Policy Committee establish the proper protocol 

regarding special Provincial Executive meetings as well as holding votes between Provincial Executive 
meetings. 

 
 


